
 
 
 
 

SPECIAL ANNOUCEMENT & GROUND-BREAKING  
MARSHALL ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

January 30, 2019 
11:00 A.M. 

GATEWAY BUSINESS PARK 
Gateway Drive just off U.S. Hwy 59 S, 

Marshall, Texas 
 
MEDCO Board members and staff will gather at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, January 30th, 
2019 at the Gateway Business Park, Gateway Drive just off U.S. Hwy 59 S, Marshall, 
Texas to attend a ground-breaking for the construction of a new distribution facility.   
 
MEDCO will not convene in a formal meeting and no formal action will be taken by 
MEDCO.  This agenda is being posted to inform the public that a quorum of the MEDCO 
Board will gather at 11:00 a.m. at Gateway Drive. 
 
Public parking is available along Gateway Drive. Groundbreaking will be on the south side 
of Gateway Drive just past the Gateway Business Park sign on the right.  Signage will be 
provided in the Gateway Business Park directing traffic to the site. 
 
 

 
POSTED:   January 25, 2019 
       4:00 p.m. 
  T. Wright 
 
THIS MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT.  
THE FACILITY IS WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE AND HANDICAP PARKING IS AVAILABLE.  REQUESTS FOR 
SIGN INTERPRETIVE SERVICES WILL BE AVAILABLE WITH AT LEAST 48 HOURS NOTICE PRIOR TO THE 
MEETING.  TO MAKE ARRANGEMENTS FOR THOSE SERVICES, PLEASE CALL 903-934-8035. 
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